
  

From Madison Presbyterian Church 

From the Pastor                    September  2017 

 

Taste of the Mountains 

Plan to come out to Main Street 
on September 2 for the Taste of the 
Mountains. The Outreach Team will be 
hosting our booth in front of the War 
Memorial Building. This year there will 
be an added activity of painting rocks! 
This is the new craze and we are 
offering the opportunity to join in! 

Madison Presbyterian Church 
Pastor:  John Storey 

Sunday School:  10:00 a.m. Worship:  10:00 a.m. 
Church Office Hours: Monday — Thursday  8:30 
a.m.—12:30 p .m. 
Church Administrator:     Carol Johnson 
Phone Number:  540-948-6972 
E-mail:  
madisonpresb@verizon.net 

Website:  
MadisonPresbyterian.com 

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL AND CORPORATION MEETINGS 
 
On Sunday, September 24, the Congregation of Madison Presbyterian Church will meet 

at the close of morning worship for the purpose of electing two Elders to serve on the Session 
in the Class of 2020. The present Nominating Committee, Tom Rees (chair), Nancy Preston, 
Frank King, Art Pearson and Berta Storey will present a slate of nominees at the meeting. 
Nominations from the floor will also be in order, providing the nominee has agreed to serve if 
elected. The Congregation will also need to elect a new Nominating Committee to serve for the 
next two years. Please be in prayerful preparation for this important occasion. 
 
The Corporation of Madison Presbyterian Church will also hold its Annual Meeting that 
morning. Any business needing to be transacted will be announced by September 17. 
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September  Mowing Schedule 

Aug31-Sep2 Perrin Kinsey & Gene Corbin 

7-9 Tom Dorrier 

14-16 Frank King 

21-23 Bill Pattie 

28-30 Perrin Kinsey & Gene Corbin 

.September Foods of the Month 
Single serving size canned vegetables, fruits, meats and soups 

with pop-up lids.  Packs of pudding and jello cups, crackers, 
peanut butter & jelly and packs of raisins. 

Please bring in your donations and place them in the container 
provided in the Narthex.  Donations are then given to Madison 

Social Services for distribution to those in Need.                        
Thank you! 

Please join us on Sept 17th at 5:00 for some family fun activities and stay for supper at 6:30! 
This month's theme is Transitions - Changing with the seasons of life. 
 
Roy is cooking - Bringing his Smoker for a great dinner! 
 
Look for updates on Facebook and Flyers around sign up sheet in fellowship hall or RSVP to 
event on Facebook. 
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   NEWSLETTER ITEMS 
Have something you want published in our 
Newsletter?  Please contact me by email:    

gcbc3.carroll@gmail.com 
or phone 540-948-9922. 

  George Carroll 

 
 
September's birth flower is the aster. Asters are 
mainly symbols of powerful love. The other 
September flower is the morning glory. Morning 
glories are simple symbols of affection. 

http://www.almanac.com/plant/aster
http://www.almanac.com/plant/morning-glories
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Breakfast Buzz 
Join us at 9: 00 a.m. for breakfast. 

Friday, September 15th  

 

Look, up in the sky...It’s a bird...It’s a plane… 

No it’s a drone!  And it could be flown by our 

speaker for the month:  

R3 Aerial Solutions LLC 

This aerial photography and imaging 

business is owned and operated by 

Elizabeth Rees and Lee and Patti Rees. 

Join us for a fascinating look into 

technology in today’s world. 
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Presbyterian Women Circle Meetings Begin on Sept 13 
 

PW circle meets from September through May on the second Wednesday of each month at 10 
AM in the Tack Room.  Please consider joining PW Circle, if you are not already involved. We 
gather for about an hour for fellowship, Bible study and sharing of prayer concerns. This year's 
study is “Cloud of Witnesses: The Community of Christ in Hebrews”.  Study books for this year 
are available in the PW room in the Sanctuary Building. 

Sign your name on the sheet provided so we will know who has received their book. We will 
order additional copies if the supply runs low. 
We hope to see you there on September 13th. 

 

Berta Storey, PW Treasurer 

Save the Date 
Annual Chili Dinner and Talent Show 

 

Next month, back by popular demand, the Stewardship Team will host a 
chili dinner and talent show following worship on Sunday, Oct 29th.  Save 
the date, get out your favorite chili recipe, and plan to  

“Let Your Light Shine” -  
 invite a friend and come enjoy a good time! 
 
Berta Storey 
 

SISTERS OF THE SEA 
Sisters of the Sea Leave for the beach Sept. 9th 


